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LOCAL ELECTRICIAN
SPECIAL LOCAL RATES

10 YEARS EXPERIENCE

Experienced in
Renovations • New Installations

Bore Pumps • 3 Phase Gear
Generator Changeover • Hot Water Systems

Phone Licensed • Ovens

NO JOB TOO SMALL

Servicing

Kuranda – Speewah – Koah – Cairns

New social housing units for Kuranda
KURANDA will get four new, one-bedroom units to help with social housing needs 
following a Tablelands Regional Council decision.

The council, at its meeting of October 4, voted to award a tender for $979,622 
to SJ Wilson builder, for construction of two units in Harriman Street and two in 
Thooree Street.

The approval was subject to Department of Housing and Public Works permission 
to use surplus funds to address a shortfall of $61,602 in the project budget.

$ report to council on the tender process identified the wining firm as haYing 
completed several previous projects for council, including social housing 
developments at Yungaburra and Kuranda.

Tablelands Regional Council Mayor Rosa Lee Long welcomed the project.
“Somewhere to call home is a very basic thing and I am delighted that the TRC in 

combination with the State Government is able to move forward with projects such 
as this,” she said.

Divisional Councillor Jenny Jensen said: “Aged housing is a major need in our 
community and I am delighted that there will soon be four more people with a new 
and affordable unit.”

NEWS

TRC makes detailed de-amalgamation 
costings publicly available

FULLER figures detailing Tablelands Regional Council’s assessment of de�
amalgamation are now publicly aYailable and they show how significant changes in 
several vital areas of local government, will impact on any new council.

The material made up the TRC submission to the Queensland Treasury 
Corporation and the Boundaries Commissioner. Both agencies are charged with 
assessing the prospects of a proposed separation of the former Mareeba Shire from 
the TRC.

It includes figures established by council staff and an independent assessment by 
accounting consultancy firm %'O.

“The estimated one-off costs for Mareeba ratepayers could be more than $10 
million. All of these expected expenses are detailed so everyone can see how that 
figure has been calculated´, 0ayor Rosa /ee /ong said.

Council’s submission to the 4TC, supporting material and an e[ecutiYe summary 
are now available at www.trc.qld.gov.au, select the De-amalgamation Facts icon.


